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  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Well done to Y6 Joy 
Adamson class for 99.6%

attendance! 
 
 

This week, Year 5 took part in a virtual 

ZooLab workshop. We met some 

unusual creatures online (including a 

giant millipede, a tree frog and a corn 

snake) and discovered how climate 

change affects animals in many ways. 

This supported our learning about the 

environment and the responsibility we all 

have to protect it. 

This week will be the last week of this half of the 

Summer term. 

School will be closed from Monday 31st May to Friday 

4th June. 

The children will be back in school for the second half 

of the term on Monday 7th June.  

Year 1-4 had an amazing time when Don Rae came in to 

school on Thursday and Friday for some energising dance 

workshops! 

Here is Y1 Jessica Ennis Hill class moving and shaking! 
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On Wednesday, Year 3 and Year 4 took part in the School Number 

Heroes competition! They drew about the way they would like to use 

numbers when they grow up. 
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Isra Ayat (left) 

Mymunah Kabir 

(right) 

Young Artists’ Summer Show 2021 

Sumayyah Vernon 

(left)  

Ibrahim Rayyan

(right) 

News flash! Four of 

our Y4 artists have 

had their ‘Self 

portrait as an 

Elizabethan’ 

selected for an 

online exhibition 

and display in 

person at the 

Royal Academy of 

Arts! 

There were over 

33, 000 

submissions,  

Mymuna, Ibrahim, 

Isra & Sumayyah - 

huge 

congratulations! 

We are so proud 

of you. 

To find out the 

stories behind 

their artwork, go 

to our twitter! 

https://

twitter.com/

stebon_primary 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary


 4 

Newsletter 
2020-21 

Issue 30, 24th     

May 2021 

 

 

 

  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Well done to Y6 Joy 
Adamson class for 99.6%

attendance! 

Entrance & Exit Times 

Please ensure your children are through the allocated gate in time 

 

Nursery: nursery gate between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:00—3:15 pm 

 

Reception: fire engine entrance between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:00—
3:15 pm 

  

Year 1: pupil entrance between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:00—3:15 pm 

 

Year 2: main entrance between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:00—3:15 pm 

 

Year 3: fire engine entrance between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:15—3:30 pm 

 

Year 4: car park entrance between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:15—3:30 pm 

 

Year 5: pupil entrance between 9:00—9:15 am & 3:15—3:30 pm 

 

Year 6: main entrance between 9:00—9:30 am & 3:15—3:30 pm 
 

(For the gates that have more than one year group, both will come 
in at the same time, one on each side of the entrance.) 

Term Dates 2020-2021 

School open: Monday 12 April – Friday 28 May 2021 

Half term:  Monday 31 May – Friday 4 June 2021 

School open: Monday 7 June – Friday 16 July 2021 

INSET (school closed): Friday 2 July 2021 

The school will be closed on Eid celebration days: 

Eid-ul-Adha: Monday 19 July and Tuesday 20 July 2021 

Breakfast and Tea Time Clubs 

Breakfast club is 50p per day and Tea Time club is £1 per day 

Spaces are currently limited and are for working parents/carers if in a joint household or a single working parent/carer. 

To maintain social distancing and bubble allocation, please contact the School Office before hand. 

After School Club 

Only £5 for the whole summer term. 

Payments must be made via Parent Pay. 

3.30pm until 4.30pm and will consist of 3 activities: 

climbing on the school climbing frame, running on our 

Daily Mile track and free play. 

Monday - Year 5 

Tuesday - Year 4 

Wednesday - Year 2 

Thursday - Year 3 

Friday - Year 6 

St Paul’s Way Centre has now become a free Covid-19 lateral flow test collection site for the local community 

which is now available on Monday’s – Friday’s from 10am-4pm. 
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